News & Notes

New Residents

Patricia Boone is moved into sp. 169. She moved here from Virginia to be
closer to most of her family. She is looking forward to meeting everyone and
joining in the activities.

Welcome to our new resident! Let's be sure to get to know our new neighbor
and invite her to all the activities around the parkl

Sad, Sad News

Bonnie O'Kelley, sp. 110 passed away January 7™. She moved into the park
October 2008. Our sincerest condolences to the entire Hulse/O'Kelley
family and all who knew her.

Pet Patrol

I hope that everyone is staying inside and nice and warm. I still bug my human
caregivers to open the front door so I can go out on the porch but on days
like today (it's raining) I generally come back in right away - that is if I get
let out there.

I saw this picture this morning and it made me laugh. I don't know of anyone
that has ever given a cat a bath but I do know that I have seen that face
before.

Enjoy this month's picture -




